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The Bishops of Southwark and Chichester have joined with other church leaders in a joint statement on the situation in Cameroon.
Bishops Christopher Chessun and Martin Warner, together with senior Methodist and Roman Catholic leaders, have called on the international

community to respond.

Read the full statement.
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